
YEAR 8 MEMO: 28th MARCH 2025

Students raised a total of:

£921.49
THANK YOU

What an incredible 
achievement and it is 

thanks to the staff who 
organised the events and 
to everyone who took part 

and contributed.
Key Contacts
Georgia Parsonage – Head of Year 8
Gparsonage@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

Krystyna Stokes – Assistant 

Headteacher (SLT Link Y8)
kstokes@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

Thank you to all parents 
and carers who attended 

the Year 8 Progress 
Evening – it was 

wonderful to see you all! If 
you were not able to log 
into BROMCOM, please 

reach out to Ms 
Parsonage. 

Eid Mubarak to all our 
families who are 

celebrating this weekend!

Year 8 Rewards 
Assembly will take place 

on Wednesday 2nd of 
April where students who 
are exceptional everyday 

will be celebrated!

A reminder of some key 
websites that can be 

accessed from home to 
support learning: 

Reading Plus
Sparx Maths
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https://student.readingplus.com/seereader/api/sec/login
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